
Watson Ranch Christian Homeschool Organization
6817 West Avenue H-12 ⧫ Lancaster, CA 93536

watsonranch1@gmail.com

Dear Potential Supporter,

Watson Ranch is a local, homeschool 501c3 organization (Tax ID 842591842) that supports
homeschooling families through academic class offerings, field trips, shared community and
special events. On April 26, 2024 we will be hosting a homeschool prom open to the greater
homeschool community of the Antelope Valley. We have successfully hosted previous proms,
creating a special night of fun and memories for hundreds of students. This year we are looking
for sponsoring partners to join us in putting on this amazing event; contributions from
companies, small businesses or even individuals/families would be greatly appreciated. All
donations are eligible for a donation receipt for tax purposes.

How can you or your business help? Here’s a few options:
Event Sponsor:

Ragtime ($75): Name featured on a revolving banner on the event landing page.
Swing ($150): Name featured on a revolving banner on event landing page and on a
poster in the lobby before, during, and after the event.
Big Band ($300+): Name featured on a revolving banner on event landing page and
on a poster in the lobby before, during, and after the event as well as included in a
themed slideshow loop during the dinner hour.

Raffle Prizes:
The evening’s activities include games with tickets as winnings. Students will be able to enter
their tickets into drawings for various raffle prizes. These could be gift cards or specific items or
perhaps a prize basket that a business, individual or family puts together. When donating,
please provide an estimated value for the item.

Supplies:
Craft and building supplies are particularly helpful in the construction of decor and centerpieces.

Thank you for considering how you can support these students as well as the greater
community. If you desire to sponsor, the deadline is April 6th, 2024. Events such as this prom
are a vital part in helping students to actively participate in something bigger than themselves
and work cooperatively to achieve a lofty goal. We greatly appreciate anything donated to
support this effort.

Sincerely,

Gina Craven, Lisa Van Weelden & Rene Watson
Watson Ranch Admin Team


